
BWL TO CLOSE A SECTION OF WASHINGTON SQUARE AND
MICHIGAN AVENUE FOR UTILITY CONSTRUCTION

The Lansing Board of Water & Light (BWL) announces that starting Thursday, April 7, 2022, westbound Michigan Avenue
will be closed at Washington Square and northbound Washington Square will be closed at Michigan Avenue for utility
construction. Detours will be provided. The work is expected to last until approximately Friday, April 8, 2022. For more
information, please contact the BWL Media Line at 517-342-1026.
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KEY

= closed to all traffic
= closed to westbound through traffic


